
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

LADY LANE PARK SCHOOL 
 
BULLETIN NO. 958 
 
Date:     Friday 13th November, 2020 
 

 
Week Commencing Monday 16th November 
 
Monday 16th November  - Odd Socks to School Day (Anti-Bullying Week) 
 
Harvest Collection in school 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear all 
 
Another busy week at Lady Lane Park has flown by and once again I am impressed with the wide range of 

activities our pupils have engaged in. On Monday we were fortunate to have a beautiful assembly by Zoom 

from Reverend Weaver, who led our remembrance service in school. All forms have been taking part in 

their own remembrance activities during the week.  As we head towards the weekend, we have been 

learning about Diwali and thinking about how this may be celebrated around the world. 

 

As planned, Mrs Smith will be absent from school from Monday 16th November for two weeks.   Miss 

Vincent is excited to be coming back in to school to stand in for Mrs Smith.  Miss Vincent has quite recently 

got married and will be returning as Mrs Borwell, I am sure the pupils will be excited to see her back in 

school. 

 

Don’t forget - next week is anti-bullying week and we will be all wearing our ‘odd socks’ to school on 

Monday.  I am looking forward to seeing who has the brightest socks that day. 

 

Best wishes to you all from Mr N Saunders and all the staff. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
@LadyLanePark 

 
Instagram 
ladylanepark 
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Menu 16th  November 2020 
 

 
Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 

 
Friday 

Vegetable 
Lasagne & Peas 

 
Orange & Lemon 

Cake 

Spaghetti 
Bolognaise 

 
Lemon Mousse & 

Strawberries 

Chicken/Quorn 
Curry 

Rice/Naan 
 

Coconut & Jam 
Sponge 

Roast 
Pork/Broccoli & 

Cheese Bake 
Roast 

Potatoes/Stuffing 
& Vegetables 

 
Peaches & Cream 

Fish 
Cakes/Parsley 

Sauce 
New potatoes 

Carrots 
 

Victoria Sponge 
Cake 

 

Harvest Festival, 2020 

 

Although we have been unable to hold our usual Harvest Assemblies in school, we would like to 

continue to support our local community. We would gratefully receive donations of non-perishable 

foods, which we will deliver to The Bingley Food Bank. The Bingley Food Bank is an essential 

organisation, a non-profit organisation, supports those in need with emergency food parcels. 

If you are able to donate, please send items in with your children, who will be able to put this in to 

their class donation box. 

Thank you 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Monday 16th November the school will be joining in with 'Odd Socks Day' to support Anti-

Bullying Week.   We are asking children and staff to come to school wearing odd socks for the 

day to show that we are all a bit different and that's what makes us special! 

 

We will also be collecting donations of £1 towards the charity Anti-Bullying Alliance, who are 

running the campaign. The more colourful or wacky the socks the better!  

 

Make sure you see our Twitter page too for some fun photos of the children (and maybe a 

teacher or two) in their odd socks.  

Miss Slater 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Monday  

16th November 

2020 



 


